MARINO) WARE')

PRICE INCREASE

ANNOUNCEMENT

November 27, 2024

Minimum 10% Price Increase Effective With Deliveries On

or After January 6, 2025

After a protracted slide in steel prices, the steel market is beginning to show resiliency.
Steel costs are rising and demand is strengthening. Due to this changing dynamic,
Marino\WARE will raise prices a minimum of 10% on all steel products effective with

deliveries on or after January 6, 2025.

With pending trade cases you should be advised that additional increases are likely,

and job quotes will reflect the higher escalators.

New price pages will be distributed in the next few weeks.

Marino\WARE will honor all quotations activated by the “Quote Policy,” which is

published on our website www.marinoware.com. Non-activated quotes will be

canceled and deleted after thirty days.

Thank you for your continued support!
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